
 
 

   
 International  Coffee Organization  
Organización Internacional del Café  
Organização Internacional do Café  
Organisation Internationale du Café  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Promotion Committee 
22 September 2004 
London, England 
 
 

 
Contribution to the 20th ASIC Conference 

 
 
 
 
Background 
 
1. A communication from the Chairperson of the Coffee Board of India concerning 
financial support for the 20th ASIC Conference in Bangalore from 11 to 15 October 2004 is 
attached. 
 
2. The Executive Director wrote to producing Members in July 2004 inviting them to 
consider allocating US$10,000 from the Promotion Fund for this Conference.  The Promotion 
Fund previously made a contribution of US$20,000 to the ASIC Conference in Nairobi in 
1997. 
 
3. The current balance of the Promotion Fund established by producing Members under 
previous International Coffee Agreements is US$402,000. 
 
Action 
 

Producing Members are invited to consider the request for US$10,000 to be allocated 
from the Promotion Fund for the 20th ASIC Conference in Bangalore from 11 to 15 October 
2004 and, if appropriate, to authorize the Executive Director to arrange payment of this 
amount to ASIC. 
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